
 

 
23 October 2023 

 
The Terrace, Birchgrove – Kerb Extension 

Dear Resident 

Inner West Council will soon be improving the streetscape in The Terrace at the 
intersection with Ferdinand Street, Birchgrove by constructing a new sandstone edged 
landscaped garden bed in place of the existing bollards and rumble bars. 

 
Timing of work 
The works will commence on Monday 6 November 2023 and take approximately one week 
to complete (weather permitting).  

Reducing construction impacts 
The Terrace will be closed to traffic between 7am and 5pm Monday 6 November to Friday 
10 November, weather permitting.  

Traffic needing to access Grove St from Ferdinand St will be detoured via Rose St. Traffic 
control will be available to provide resident access to properties on The Terrace via the 
Grove St end of The Terrace.  

Traffic Control will be used to maintain pedestrian flow around the site.  

Please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 

 
Enquiries  
Council’s contractor:  Civotek – Ibrahim Hawat 

    0416 661 160   

Council officer:   Christine Phillips, Project Engineer,  

    9392 5644 

    christine.phillips@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 
 

We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Predrag Gudelj  
Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 


